Molly Wingrove

From: Nancy Stone <nancystone123@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 6:02 PM

To: Molly Wingrove

Cc: roger.hauck@house.mi.gov; tc.clements@house.mi.gov;

michele.hoitenga@house.mi.gov; joe.belino@house.mi.gov; hmatt.hall@house.mi.gov;

mike.mueller@house.mi.gov; pauline.wendzei@house.mi.gov;

john.damoose@house.mi.gov; pat.outman@house.mi.gov; kevin.hertel@house.mi.gov; jewell.jones@house.mi.gov; tenisha.yancey@house.mi.gov; alex.garza@house.mi.gov;

angela.witwer@house.mi.gov; richard.steenland@house.mi.gov

Subject: Please reject HR4575

Dear Regulatory Reform Committee,

HR4575 only accomplishes thwarting local control over local issues. This type of legislative appoach is especially disappointing when we, as a community and as a state and nation are only now starting to face the consequences of the climate crisis. Ann Arbor is offering to implement a carbon-neutral plan to develop alternatives to fossil fuels.

Please don't stand in the way. Let communities determine their own directions and be able to demonstrate the new opportunities for job growth, cost savings, and conservation of our shared resources--land, water, air, and human health.

THIS is our challenge facing your constutients today. Please look for ways to say YES to innovation. Do not let this short-sighted HR4575 pass out of your commidttee. Thank you.

Sincerely.

Nancy Stone, 1113 W. Washington, Ann Arbor, MI 48103

Retired after 50 years of working in the private, educational and public sectors--and remained a hopeful and helpful public servant, where I looked for ways to say "yes" to requests from the public